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May 23, 2023 
 
 
 
To Members and Friends of Yellowstone Presbytery 
 
The First Presbyterian Church of Lewistown is looking forward to hosting several people 
during the June 16th meeting of the Yellowstone Presbytery. While the meeting was 
originally planned as a Zoom meeting only, several people will be in Lewistown and 
would like to meet together at the church including Karolee Larson who will be 
examined by the Presbytery concerning a call and Teresa Kendall who will be leaving 
our presbytery at the end of the summer. Please see instructions below about making 
reservations if you would like to join with people meeting at the church in Lewistown.  
 
Space is limited, so please make your reservations soon. Of those participating in 
person, a group will have dinner together following the meeting at the Central Feed and 
Grilling Company. If you would like to join the group, make your reservation for dinner 
with Melissa when contacting her about the meeting and lunch. 
 
Registration:   
 

1. Register your attendance at the meeting by email to: 
caroline@yellowstonepcusa.org   
In your email, give your name, church or ministry, and if you are a Teaching 
Elder or Ruling Elder, Commissioner, Corresponding Member, or Visitor. 

 
2. Register your desire for the no-host Friday lunch and/or a dinner at the Central 

Feed and Grilling Company with Melissa Bell at jmperrault@gmail.com or text 
her at 406-366-6378. 

 
We look forward to having you join us whether via Zoom or in person! 
 
 
 
Kimmy Briggs 
Pastor 
First Presbyterian Church 
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